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November 27, 2019 
 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on November 26, 2019 
resolved: 
 
That on the recommendation of the City Clerk, the following actions be taken with 
respect to the Waste Management Working Group: 
 
a)     the following appointments to the Waste Management Working Group, BE 
EXTENDED to June 30, 2021, or until the Working Group completes its mandate, 
whichever is sooner: Councillors van Holst, Lehman, Turner and Peloza; and, 
 
b)     subject to the approval of part a), above, the Terms of Reference BE AMENDED to 
reflect the Term of Office for the Working Group. (2.3/22/SPPC) (2019-E07) 

 
B. Westlake-Power 
Deputy City Clerk  
/hw 
 
cc: J. Bunn, Committee Clerk 
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